
   
 

 

 
 
04 May 2011  
 
 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Standing Committees on Community Affairs 
Via email: community.affairs.sen@aph.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Committee Secretary 
 
Re: National Health Reform Amendment – (National Health Performance Authority) Bill 2011 
 
The Royal Australian College of General Practitioners (“the College”) thanks the Senate Standing 
Committees on Community Affairs for the opportunity to provide comment regarding the 
establishment and governance of the National Health Performance Authority.    
 
The College respectfully encloses its submission regarding the National Health Reform 
Amendment, and hopes that the recommendations made in this submission will assist the Senate 
Standing Committee on Committee on Community Affairs in its deliberations regarding the National 
Health Performance Authority. 
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this letter, please contact myself or Mr Roald 
Versteeg, Manager – Policy & Practice Support, on (03) 8699 0408 or at 
roald.versteeg@racgp.org.au     
 
Kind Regards 

Dr Claire Jackson 
President 
RACGP  
 

College House 
1 Palmerston 
Crescent 
South Melbourne 
Victoria 3205 
 
Tel 03 8699 0414 
Fax 03 8699 0400 
www.racgp.org.au 




